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Priorities 
  

1. _______ matters. 
 

(Proverbs 9:10 LB) “Knowing God results in every other kind 
of understanding.” 
 
(Philippians 3:7-10 NLT) “I once thought these things were 
valuable, but now I consider them worthless because of what 
Christ has done. Yes, everything else is worthless when 
compared with the infinite value of knowing Christ Jesus my 
Lord. For his sake I have discarded everything else, counting 
it all as garbage, so that I could gain Christ and become one 
with him…I want to know Christ and experience the mighty 
power that raised him from the dead.” 
 
(Acts 17:24-28 NIV) “The God who made the world and 
everything in it is the Lord of heaven and earth and does not 
live in temples built by human hands. 25 And he is not served 
by human hands, as if he needed anything. Rather, he himself 
gives everyone life and breath and everything else. 26 From 
one man he made all the nations, that they should inhabit the 
whole earth; and he marked out their appointed times in 
history and the boundaries of their lands. 27 God did this so 
that they would seek him and perhaps reach out for him and 
find him, though he is not far from any one of us. 28 ‘For in 
him we live and move and have our being.’” 
 
(Colossians 1:16 MSG) “For everything, absolutely everything, 
above and below, visible and invisible…everything got started 
in him and finds its purpose in him.” 

 
2. _______ matter.  

 
(Galatians 5:13-15 NIV) “Serve one another in love. 14 The 
entire law is summed up in a single command: ‘Love your 
neighbor as yourself.’”  

(Ecclesiastes 4:12 NLT) “A person standing alone can be 
attacked and defeated, but two can stand back-to-back and 
conquer. Three are even better…” 
 
(Matthew 25:35-40 NIV) For I was hungry and you gave me 
something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to 
drink, I was a stranger and you invited me in, 36 I needed 
clothes and you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after 
me, I was in prison and you came to visit me.’ 37 “Then the 
righteous will answer him, ‘Lord, when did we see you hungry 
and feed you, or thirsty and give you something to drink? 38 
When did we see you a stranger and invite you in, or needing 
clothes and clothe you? 39 When did we see you sick or in 
prison and go to visit you?’ 40 “The King will reply, ‘Truly I tell 
you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers 
and sisters of mine, you did for me.’” 
 

3. _______ matters. 
 

(Luke 12:15 NIV) Then Jesus said to them, “Watch out! Be on 
your guard against all kinds of greed; a man’s life does not 
consist in the abundance of his possessions.”  
 
(Luke 12:20-21 NIV) But God said to him, “You fool! This very 
night your life will be demanded from you. Then who will get 
what you have prepared for yourself?” This is how it will be 
with anyone who stores up things for himself but is not rich 
toward God.  
 
(2 Corinthians 4:16-18 NIV) “Therefore we do not lose heart. 
Though outwardly we are wasting away, yet inwardly we are 
being renewed day by day. For our light and momentary 
troubles are achieving for us an eternal glory that far 
outweighs them all. So we fix our eyes not on what is seen, 
but on what is unseen. For what is seen is temporary, but 
what is unseen is eternal.” 

 
 
 
 



 
30 Days to Live  Part 4   

Messages and handouts are available at www.itownchurch.com                                                                                         

Priorities 
  

1. God matters. 
 

(Proverbs 9:10 LB) “Knowing God results in every other kind 
of understanding.” 
 
(Philippians 3:7-10 NLT) “I once thought these things were 
valuable, but now I consider them worthless because of what 
Christ has done. Yes, everything else is worthless when 
compared with the infinite value of knowing Christ Jesus my 
Lord. For his sake I have discarded everything else, counting 
it all as garbage, so that I could gain Christ and become one 
with him…I want to know Christ and experience the mighty 
power that raised him from the dead.” 
 
(Acts 17:24-28 NIV) “The God who made the world and 
everything in it is the Lord of heaven and earth and does not 
live in temples built by human hands. 25 And he is not served 
by human hands, as if he needed anything. Rather, he himself 
gives everyone life and breath and everything else. 26 From 
one man he made all the nations, that they should inhabit the 
whole earth; and he marked out their appointed times in 
history and the boundaries of their lands. 27 God did this so 
that they would seek him and perhaps reach out for him and 
find him, though he is not far from any one of us. 28 ‘For in 
him we live and move and have our being.’” 
 
(Colossians 1:16 MSG) “For everything, absolutely everything, 
above and below, visible and invisible…everything got started 
in him and finds its purpose in him.” 

 
2. People matter.  

 
(Galatians 5:13-15 NIV) “Serve one another in love. 14 The 
entire law is summed up in a single command: ‘Love your 
neighbor as yourself.’”  

(Ecclesiastes 4:12 NLT) “A person standing alone can be 
attacked and defeated, but two can stand back-to-back and 
conquer. Three are even better…” 
 
(Matthew 25:35-40 NIV) For I was hungry and you gave me 
something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to 
drink, I was a stranger and you invited me in, 36 I needed 
clothes and you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after 
me, I was in prison and you came to visit me.’ 37 “Then the 
righteous will answer him, ‘Lord, when did we see you hungry 
and feed you, or thirsty and give you something to drink? 38 
When did we see you a stranger and invite you in, or needing 
clothes and clothe you? 39 When did we see you sick or in 
prison and go to visit you?’ 40 “The King will reply, ‘Truly I tell 
you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers 
and sisters of mine, you did for me.’” 
 

3. Eternity matters. 
 

(Luke 12:15 NIV) Then Jesus said to them, “Watch out! Be on 
your guard against all kinds of greed; a man’s life does not 
consist in the abundance of his possessions.”  
 
(Luke 12:20-21 NIV) But God said to him, “You fool! This very 
night your life will be demanded from you. Then who will get 
what you have prepared for yourself?” This is how it will be 
with anyone who stores up things for himself but is not rich 
toward God.  
 
(2 Corinthians 4:16-18 NIV) “Therefore we do not lose heart. 
Though outwardly we are wasting away, yet inwardly we are 
being renewed day by day. For our light and momentary 
troubles are achieving for us an eternal glory that far 
outweighs them all. So we fix our eyes not on what is seen, 
but on what is unseen. For what is seen is temporary, but 
what is unseen is eternal.” 

 


